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PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The 2016 Premier’s Reading Challenge opened today.  
 
In order to participate, students need to log on to the PRC site and register for the 
challenge. Students then keep a record of the books they have read on the online 
register.  
 
Books that are eligible to be included in the PRC can be found on the online lists, 
relevant to your child’s stage, on the PRC website.  
 
Our library also has a comprehensive range of books that are on the PRC lists, 
available for students to borrow. 
 
Please note that the school does not update books that students have read to the 
online register. This should be completed at home. If you don’t have access to the 
internet at home, please see me to arrange a suitable alternative.  
 
Students can access the PRC website following the directions below: 
 

Follow the link to the Premier’s Reading Challenge website which can be found in 
the Student Portal under the Learning section.  Students are also able to add a link 
to the PRC in the My Link List section to make the PRC easier to find.  The URL to 
use is http://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc. 

Public school students can also log in directly to the PRC website using their 
Department of Education (DoE) username and password.  These are the same 
details a student would use to access the Student Portal and the computer network 
at school.  If you are unaware of our username and/or password, please contact your 
class teacher and ask for your Student Portal username and/or password. 

 

Regards, Mark Davies 

Principal 
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